
 

RECOMMENDATION 

Pedestrian Advisory Council 

Recommendation Number: 20160705-03B 

November 2016 Mobility Bond Program 

 

BE IT RESOLVED, the Pedestrian Advisory Council recommends increasing the Sidewalk Master Plan 
funding to $100 million; and  

That the entirety of the sidewalk funding go towards the Sidewalk Master Plan approved by the City 
Council on June 16th, 2016; and  

That in addition there be an additional $20 million for pedestrian safety improvements such as 
Pedestrian Hybrid Beacons and other design improvements, beyond the Vision Zero funding proposed; 
and  

That all the corridors and highway projects that are included in the bond package improve pedestrian 
safety and mobility and in addition that these be built as Complete Streets in compliance with the City of 
Austin’s Complete Streets ordinance (20140612-119); and  

That the $65 million in additional funding should come out of a combination of the Highway projects 
proposed. 

 

Date of Approval: July 5th, 2016 

Vote: Unanimously approved 

 

 

 

Attest:  

 

Joe Almazan 

Chair, Pedestrian Advisory Council

 


